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International Convention on Workers’ Health 

Protection to Be Held for Post-COVID-19 Era

OSHRI Hosts Regular Meeting of Asia Occupational Safety and Health Research 

Institute (AOSHRI) on the 14th

`

□ A meeting will be held to discuss the direction of safety and 

health studies in the post-COVID-19 era and engage in 

international joint researches.

□ The Occupational Safety and Health Research Institute (OSHRI; Director 

General: Eun-A Kim) holds the “8th Regular Meeting of Asia 

Occupational Safety and Health Research Institute (AOSHRI* 2021)” at 

11:00am on the 14th (Tuesday) via online.

   * Asia Occupational Safety and Health Research Institute (AOSHRI)

 ㅇ The theme of the upcoming meeting is “Challenges for 

Occupational Safety and Health during Post-COVID-19 Era,” 

where Director General Kim is to deliver the presentation of 

the theme and achievements of joint researches by Taiwan 

and Thailand on the 4th Industrial Revolution and OSH as 

well as worldwide trends of researches and exemplary 

research cases will be shared.

  - The meeting is designed to share current issues of 

international OSH and solutions for ongoing problems and also 

to identify new joint research projects.

 ㅇ Regular meetings of AOSHRI have been held every 2 years 

since founded in 2004 and participated by OSH-related 

researches institutes and related agencies from 14 Asian 
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nations, including Japan (JNIOSH), Singapore (WSHI) and 

Malaysia (NIOSH Malaysia).

□ Eun-A Kim, the Director General of OSHRI, said, “Safety and 

health of workers at workplaces and protection of their lives now 

became a significant task on hand after the entire world 

experienced COVID-19.” 

  ㅇ “I truly hope that this upcoming regular meeting of AOSHRI 

as well as International Occupational Hygiene Association 

would serve as a place of practical discussions to present 

new directions of future studies to protect workers and 

substitute the implementation of joint researches,” Kim 

added. (END)


